
 

 

 

28th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Rewards Week Sessions  

 

 Wednesday 14th   Year 7 and Thursday 15th July Year 8 
 

As you may already be aware, in the last week of term here at Joseph Leckie we try and do something a little 

different for our students as a reward for all their hard work through the year. With all the difficulties and 

restrictions, we have gone through this year, we believe this is particularly important. Therefore, we have 

arranged a choice of exciting opportunities for Y7 and Y8 students to opt into on the last week of term  

(Y7 Wed 14th and Y8 Thu 15th).  

 

Below is a list of sessions that students will have the opportunity to select from: 

- Challenge Activities 

- Circus Skills 

- Experience of meeting Animals 

- Laser Tag and Archery 

- Cookery 

- Rock climbing and abseiling 

All of the above activities will take place in school and will last approximately 2 hours. We are delighted to be 

able to offer these experiences and all students will be asked to select one of these as a reward for meeting our 

expectations regarding attendance, behaviour and engaging in our extra-curricular programme this year. Any 

students at this stage who have fallen below the expected standard have been spoken to by their Head of Year 

and have been set a target to achieve over the coming weeks in order to qualify for this experience. In these 

cases, parents/carers will have been contacted directly by the relevant Head of Year. 

 

The school are funding the majority of these experiences, however we are asking for a small contribution of £2 

in order to fund what will be a fantastic opportunity. In order to make this payment please log in to your parent 

pay account and select the ‘Rewards Session Payment’ option. 
 

We hope the students are looking forward to this end of term event and find it an enjoyable and enriching 

experience. Should you require any further information regarding Rewards Week please contact your relevant 

Head of Year, Ms Stead (Activities Coordinator) or myself. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr T Pochin 

 

 


